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Environmental Health
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,
Kinogen'
Environmental Alliance

SUSTAINABLE STRATEGIES FOR GLOBAL LEADERS

December 16, 2009

Ms. Barbara J. Jakub

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, California 94502-6577

RE: Notice of Intent to Proceed
Work Plan for Additional Assessment Dated
September 28, 2009
76 Service Station No. 5781
3535 Pierson Street
Oakland, California
Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000259

Dear Ms. Jakub:

On September 28, 2009, Delta Consultants (Delta), on behalf of
ConocoPhillips Company, submitted a Work Plan for Additional
Assessment. The timely completion of this work is crucial for
Delta to meet contractual milestones and timelines.

It has been more than sixty (60) days since the work plan was
submitted to your agency for review and comments. Therefore,
in accordance with Title 23, Division 3, Chapter 16, Article 11,
Section 2722 (e) of the California Code of Regulations, this letter
is being submitted as notification of Delta’s intent to proceed
with the work described in the above referenced work plan.

If you have any questions concerning this submittal, please
contact us at (408) 826-1863.

Sincerely,

DELTA CONSULTANTS

ia Holden, PG #8584
Geologist - Project Manager

312 Piercy Roap San Jose, Caurornia 95138 USA
PHoNE +1 408.224.4724 / USA Tout Free 800.477.7411
Fax +1 408.225.8506 WWW.DELTAENV.COM
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